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W. H.C.MUSSEN 

PHILLIPS PLACE BUILDING 

MONTREAL.

March 10th, 1926

K.C.B.,Gen. Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G. 
241 Drummond St. City.

My dear Sir Arthur;
While I have not allowed it 

to worry me, I have not forgotten the night 
that I shot the cable through to Edinburgh and 
got an answer back in twenty minutes, and I 
haven’t forgotten What you said to me vfoen I 
read the cable and told the story on that 
memorable night of January l^th, 1923, Then jou 
were so kind as to be the chief factor in 
making the Dinner to the Curlers the success 
which it undoubtedly was.

When I was in 3dinburgh the month 
before last I v/as telling Andrev; Hamilton, 
the Secretary of the Royal Caledonian Curling 
Club, of this little episode, and he told me 
that he had a letter on file which he would

I enclose the letter for your perusalsend me. 
and return.

The one outstanding feature about 
the letter is that I sent the telegram on the 
12th, it reached there on the 13th, and I got 
the answer back here on the l^th. ~nis I think 
is unique.

I remain,
Yours very truly,
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